
 

Meet the Whirl Kids 

Welcome to “SOTH KIDS CLUB”!! SOTH Kids Club is not limited to members 

of Shepherd of the Hill Lutheran Church.  It is open to any family that would like 

to participate.  Our team at SOTH is again using a Family Worship time for 

Monday- Saturday. Each day has its own event that families will complete 

together. It will only take about 15 minutes to complete.  

 

Each week, your child will receive a letter addressed to them with instructions 

for the following week. You can access the video material – as well as the same 

weekly instructions – through the Shepherd of the Hill Lutheran Church website 

(shepherdofthehill.com).  There are video components appropriate for pre-K 

through 5th  grade.  We will be using the Whirl Kids Bibles. Please let us know if 

you need a Bible for your family. 

 

Once a month we will come together at church for “FAMILY FUN TIME”. This 

event is for the kids, siblings and parents/guardians. The focus for these events 

are “THE BOOKS OF THE BIBLE”. We will be meeting on the 2nd Sunday of 

each month following the Worship Service. 

 

Thank you for allowing us to help you teach your children about our wondrous 

and loving God.   

 

If you have any questions or are interested in joining contact  
Shepherd of the Hill Church - (815) 838-0708  

or email SOTH.office@shepherdofthehill.com 

 
 

tel:(815)%20838-0708

